
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

This Week in Kindergarten… 
We will conclude our exploration of tide pools 
and look forward to our study trip on Friday to 
Homer’s Bishop’s Beach. As we conclude our 
school year with reflections and memories of the 
past year, we will have fun in these final days of 
kindergarten connecting and creating together! 
We would like to thank all of the families for such 
an amazing school year and truly appreciate your 
willingness to share your wonderful children with 
us! Believe it or not, we teachers learn just as 
much from our students each year! This will be 
our last newsletter for the school year…enjoy 
your summer! 
 

 

 Home Links: 
 Please turn in ALL Permission Forms ASAP! 

 If you are driving your student to/ from 

Bishop’s Beach on Friday 5/18 please make 

sure you have turned in a release form to 

your teacher by Wednesday! 

 

THIS SUMMER…. 
 Work on the Summer Break Review Packet 

 Read a book each day 

 Consider keeping a summer journal to draw 

and write about your summer adventures! 

 Join the Kenai Library’s Summer reading 

Program: Libraries Rock!, call 283-4378 for 

more info 

 Check out fun programs at the Kenai National 

Wildlife Refuge, 262- 7021 for more info 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
Friday, May 18, Study Trip to Bishop’s Beach, Homer 
Please refer to the permission forms and info sheet 
(Students will need a bag lunch and drink, boots and full 
gear for beach exploration). 
If you are driving your students to/from the beach, please 
turn in a release form by Wednesday! 
Depart School at 8:00 a.m. sharp 
Return to School by 3:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday, May 17, 4:00 p.m. Celebration for Mrs. 
Dahlman, Come celebrate Mrs. Dahlman’s 7 years of service 
to KSAS and help us wish her well on her new adventure. 
Please bring a dessert to share! 
 
Friday, May 18, 5:00 p.m. End of the Year BBQ 
 
Monday, May 21, KSAS Field Day, 1:15- 3:15  
 
Tuesday, May 22, KSAS Science Camp, 1:30- 3:30  
 
Wednesday May 23, Last Day of School 
12:00 Kindergarten Certificate Celebration,  
         All families are invited to attend 
12:30 Picnic lunch, please pack a bag lunch and a drink, 

 NO HOT LUNCH WILL BE SERVED 
1:00- 3:00 Walk to Kenai Beach, approved volunteers are      
         welcome to join us 
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Reminders… 
*Please turn in all permission forms 

*Please send a backpack to school each day. We 

will begin sending home materials and supplies 

soon!  

*Please leave all gum, candy, accessories, toys 

at home. These items are very distracting. 

 

We Need Your Help… 
*Please consider volunteering for… 

Field Day- May 21, 1:15- 3:15 (K, 1st/2nd) 

Science Camp- May 22, 1:30- 3:30 (K, 1st/2nd) 

Please let your teacher know ASAP if you can 

help! 
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